
 
March 8, 2023 
 
 
Regional District of Fraser Fort George 
155 George Street 
Prince George, BC V2L 1P8 
 
Re: Letter of Support – Regional District of Fraser Fort George – Recycling & Environmental Action 
Planning Society (REAPS) 
 
Dear Regional District of Fraser Fort George Environment and Parks Standing Committee,  
 
Please accept this letter of support for the Recycling & Environmental Action Planning Society (REAPS) 
to continue to receive funding from the Regional District of Fraser Fort George.   
 
The City of Prince George and our community have been fortunate to benefit from the enthusiasm and 
dedication offered by REAPS to spread the word on environmental issues through educational 
programming and promotional campaigns.  REAPS is committed to strengthening recycling, waste 
reduction, and environmental awareness in our community.  The environmental education and 
stewardship that REAPS continues to share, benefits our community today and for generations to come. 
 
REAPS and the City of Prince George have developed a strong relationship, having worked together on 
various community projects and initiatives over the last number of years. The City of Prince George 
greatly values the work that REAPS does in our community and intends to continue to support REAPS 
for many years. 
 
The City of Prince George is proud to provide its continued support to REAPS and we hope that their 
funding application will receive favourable consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mayor Simon Yu 
City of Prince George 


